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Disclaimer 

The club newsletter is a monthly 

publication designed to keep members 

informed on the activities of the club and 

other functions. Opinions and views 

expressed in the newsletter are not 

necessarily those of the publishers.   
 

Hi Folks  
 

The Medical Assn Report 
 

Commenting on recent health 
care proposals. 

The Allergists voted to scratch it, but 

the Dermatologists advised not to 

make any rash moves. 

The Gastroenterologists had a sort of a 

gut feeling about it, but the 

Neurologists thought the 

Administration had a lot of nerve. 

The Obstetricians felt they were all 

labouring under a misconception 

while the Ophthalmologists 

considered the idea short-sighted 

Pathologists yelled, "Over my dead 

body!" while the Pediatricians said, 

"Oh, Grow up!" 

The Psychiatrists thought the whole 

idea was madness, while the 

Radiologists could see right through it. 

The Surgeons were fed up to the cuts 

and decided to wash their hands of the 

whole thing. 

The ENT specialists didn't swallow it, 

and just wouldn’t hear of it. The 

Pharmacologists thought it was a bitter 

pill to swallow, and the Plastic 

Surgeons said, "This puts a whole new 

face on the matter...." 

The Podiatrists thought it was a step 

forward, but the Urologists were 

pissed off at the whole idea. 

The Anesthetists thought the whole 

idea was a gas, but the Cardiologists 

didn't have the heart to say no. 

In the end, the Proctologists won out, 

leaving the entire decision up to our  

a…hole politicians. 
 

Here’s hoping you stay…  

Healthy wealthy and wise!  

Les Parris 
Newsletter/Web Editor 

President’s Report 
May  2013 

 

G'Day Members and Friends. 

  

We are half way through this year and 

time is getting away from us. It will soon 

be…. Christmas!  
 

What a great time at our May show. 

 ‘Fine Form’ were great; with a large 

crowd we were in for a super time. 

Kimberley and Jodie’s harmonies were 

excellent. Great music all day, topped up 

with everyone’s favourite Graeme Hugo. 

We also had a very worthy Walk Up artist 

Shane Johnson.  

Thanks guys. We all had a ball! 
 

Unfortunately we are hearing some cheap 

gossip in regards to our club folding. 

These rumours are unfounded and are not 

true. Unless you hear it from me, do not 

believe any rumours.  
 

We have some great shows booked for the 

balance of the year and I am starting to 

put next year’s program together. 
 

Well moving onto our June show. The 

Hoffmans will be entertaining us and we 

are all set for another tremendous day.  
 

Don't forget we are running our Talent 

Quest again this year; entry forms are 

available by contacting me; or go to our 

website.         

 

Until our next show. 

                    Keep It Country! 
                       

Keith Warren 
Gawler CMC President/Entertainment 

 

 
 

Monte Carlo 

Winners and Grinners 
Raelene & Bob 

June Birthdays 
People born in June are Jolly Good! 

 

Patrick Snow 1st 

June Zeelen 2nd 

George Dobie 2nd 

Margaret Schulz 3rd 

James Cruz 4th 

Lynda McFayden 4th 

Allen Prow 5th 

Keven McGregor 6th 

Maureen Foden 6th 

Yvonne Clancy 6th 

Betty Robinson 8th 

Leigh Martin 9th 

Jeanette Mold 11th 

Gwen Connor 11th 

Raija Cruz 13th 

Foundation Slim Dusty 13th 

Una Rowe 14th 

Cindy Clift 14th 

Norman Foster 15th 

Leoni Boyanton 17th 

Kenneth Dowden 17th 

Jill Milburn 20th 

Heather Kerber 22nd 

Gary Trenerry 23rd 

Glenice Foster 25th 

Zed Whittaker 25th 

Keith Warren 26th 

Jennifer Fairlie 26th 

Edna Gerschwitz 29th 

James Errock 30th 
 

  
Raffle Winners 

Di Marshall  

Ursula Daeblev 

Rhonda Thompson  

Margaret Newbury 

D Buick 

Bev Morse 

M Kennedy 

Dorothy Chapman 

Jeanette Mould 

Peter O'Malley 

  

Members Draw 

John Burge 

  

Door Prize 

Lorraine Howard 

  

Lucky Envelopes 

Thelms Case 

M Perry 

Bob Schulz 

Dunnis Schulz 

Aileen Webb 

  

 

  

 
 
 
 

Saturday 20th  July 
8.00pm Start 

Anthony Stewart  
and Band 

with Craig Giles  
Rock n Roll 

Sunday 21st  July 
12noon til 4pm 

Craig Giles  
with  

Bernie & The Bandits 
Pure Country 

 

 
 

 
 

ADELAIDE 

          COUNTRY MUSIC 

CLUB 
Slovenian Club Dudley Park  

Pies Pasties Sandwiches Cakes Cheese & Greens etc  

Tel: 8365 6315 
       

12.30 to 4.30 p.m. 
 

Sunday 2
nd

 June  

City Cowboys  plus Tammy and Stewart Ray 
Sunday 7

th
 July  

Mustang Country & Jim McMullan & Bec Hance (tbc) 

BAROSSA 

COUNTRY 

MUSIC CLUB 
Buna Terrace, 

Nuriootpa   

Tel 8523 1957 
 

11am to 4.00pm 
 

Sun 9
th

 June    Good Company 
Sun 14

th
 July    

 Lee Brocky and Outback Overdrive 
 

 

 

 

 


